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Christmasis now past and I hope eachof you had a wonderful time
with familyandfriends. Weare fast approachinga new yearandI am
getting excited about many wonderful ideas for our club. We will
soonhaveour membershiprenewalparty and it is my hopethat each
of you will join againand bring new friends to the party to join with

us. Let me just take a minute to thank eachof you who worked so hard last year to
makeour club soverysuccessful. I will be callingsoonto get memberson boardfor
eventsthat will be comingup this new year. Pleasedon't just say"no", think about
the possibilitiesand the things we can accomplishtogether for our club and our
community. We are a busy club and with that being said, we will need lots of
help. Therewardsof beinga club memberis the fun andpride you receivewhen an
event comestogether. I will not be askinga few to do a lot, I will be askingmanyto
work togetherto do a lot.

Pleasecall or email me when you have concernsor suggestions. Again I need to
stress that once a vote is taken the decision is made. I need your input before
becauseeachof you are important and many times great opinionsare not shared
until it is too late.

Would like to thank everyonewho cameout to MastersFridaynight and brought in
the NewYear,2011. We hada great turn out and it wasa wonderfulparty. Rick,you
did a great job keepingthe dancefloor full the entire night. Clubmembers,we have
officially started our new year off to a great start. Lookingforward to workingwith
eachof youon all our events,checkyour emailsandnewsletterfor detailsasthey are
issued. Happy New and get ready for another great year together.

We will soonbe getting together to talk about our float. Pleasebe thinkingof songs
andthemesandcostumes. I will be in touchwith detailsastheyarefinalized.

PleasecontactRonnieGregoryand offer to help with our Mealson Wheelsevent in
February. Thisis a very important eventaswe aresoneededto helpsomanypeople
who without uswill not havea goodmealeachday.

aŀǎǘŜǊΩǎis not a largeroom and when we fill it up with lots of great people,it gets
quite warm in there on Fridaynights. Aswe want to continueto havegreat crowds
we can continue to expect the room to be warm. Maybe just leave the heavy
sweatersat home. Wearea beachclub,dresscasual,dressfor comfort.

2011and the BurlingtonShagClubis readyto meet you headon. Geton boardand
enjoy this promising new year. We are a team and together we will do great
things. Nowgoanddo well.
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David had been a member of the Burlington Shag 

Club for over 25 years and had taught shag 

lessons in our club and elsewhere for many years 

and most times without asking for compensation.  

David always distinguished himself as an 

ambassador for our club and  always took up for 

the club when it had troubling times.  He served 

on many committees over the years and worked 

tirelessly to support our clubôs activities and functions.  David also 

served as Vice President and Treasurer and made sure our clubôs 

funds were accounted for and let our members know our financial 

position.  David competed on the dance pro circuit for many years, 

but he never forgot to help someone in his local club learn a new 

step and was always willing to help.  He taught shag lessons for our 

club for free.  David loved the music, the dance, and lifestyle all his 

life.  He truly deserves this award.  A true ambassador of the dance -

itôs what David really cared about in life.  This award is truly an 

honor and testament to David who has given so much.  

Congratulations on being inducted into the Burlington Shag Club 

Hall Of Fame for 2010.  
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ÁJudy Smith had surgery on December 8th at ARMC.
ÁŠſƂƅżŴ ŭŻƂƀƃƆƂƁLƆ ƀƂƇŻŸƅ ƊŴƆ ŻƂƆƃżƇŴſżƍŸŷ ƅŸŶŸƁƇſƌ ƊżƇŻ ƆŸƉŸƅŴſ 
blockages.  
ÁŝƂƁƁŴ śŸƅƅƌLƆ ŹŴƇŻŸƅ ƃŴƆƆŸŷ ŴƊŴƌ żƁ ŸŴƅſƌ ŝŸŶŸƀŵŸƅ. 
ÁSteve McHone had surgery on December 21st and is doing well. 
ÁŰŴŷŸ ŤżƀŵƅƂLƆ ƀƂƇŻŸƅ ƃŴƆƆŸŷ ŴƊŴƌ ƂƁ ŝŸŶŸƀŵŸƅ 24th. 
ÁTeresa Jones had surgery on January 4th and is recovering at home.

Thank you somuch for your awesomegift to Loaves& Fishesand
know you are very appreciated during thesedifficult times. God
blessyouand your families.

Brenda, Loaves& Fishes



BSC

Burlington Shag Club memberships are $15 per year until January 31st.  
After that, the cost is $20 per year, so you need to renew on time.  Also, 
you will no longer receive a newsletter if you have not renewed your 
membership.  Every member needs to fill out a form (even if you are a 
lifetime member), so that our roster can be updated if necessary.  

SPORTS NIGHT
Be sure to wear something to 
represent your favorite sport, 

college, or pro team.

Light Snacks Provided

DJ - Chigger Woods

Basketball

Elon - ASU - ECU

NASCAR




